
God’s People Our Parish  

St. James and St Hugh, Kilbeggan  and Rahugh 

Saturday  Vigil 6 p.m. and  7.30 p.m.  Kilbeggan     Sunday  9.30 a.m. Rahugh and 11 a.m.  Kilbeggan         

Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m.  Saturday 10 a.m         Friday  7.30 p.m.  Rahugh               

        Fr. Brendan,  Harbour Rd.  057 9332155  087 2618353   

Confessions Saturday 11 a.m. —12 noon 

brendanfcorrigan@gmail.com        www.kilbegganparish.ie  

Come to me, 

all you that 

are weary and 

are carrying 

heavy bur-

dens, and I 

will give you 

rest. Take my 

yoke upon 

you, and learn 

from me; for I 

am gentle and 

humble in 

heart, and you 

will find rest 

for your 

souls. For my 

yoke is easy, 

and my bur-

den is light.” 

Mt.11: 28-30 

 

 

Make love 

your aim  

1 Cor 14:1 

 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

6 p.m. Stephen Crowe 2nd Anniv.  
 

7.30 p.m. 
 

9.30 a.m. Mollie Slevin and de-

ceased family 
 

11 a.m. Shelia Keenan First Anniv. 

and Mary and T.J Keenan 
 

Kathleen McDonnell and deceased 

members of the Kelly and McDonnell 

Families. 
 

Friday Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes 

World Day for the Sick. 
 

Saturday 10 a.m. Marie Coffey 

Month’s Mind and her daughter 

Jaqueline and son Stephen 

Sixth Sunday of Ordinary Time 
 

6 p.m. Teresa Cunningham    
 

7.30 p.m.            9.30 a.m. 

 

11 a.m. Morgan McNamara 
 

Regina McMahon 
 

Teresa and Tom Kinahan Clara Rd.  
 

 

Please pray for the repose of the 

souls of Teresa Dunne, St. Mary’s Ave. 

Also Charlie Mc Carthy, Innishannon, 

Co. Cork, father of Bernie McCar-

thy, Cornaher. May they rest 

in peace.   

  

We received  a gift of €2,000 this week for the 

Renovation Fund. Plate: €1010, Church Renova-

tion envelopes: €535,  Offerings €125. We will resume col-

lections at Mass with a collection Bag being passed around.  

Change in Mass Times.  During the Pandemic I put on Vigil Mass at 6 p.m. so that 

people could spread out more in the Church with every second seat cordoned off. There 

is no longer any need for the extra Mass.   Starting Saturday March 5th there will 

be one Vigil Mass at 7.30 p.m.  

BACK TO NORMAL MASS PRACTICE  

Now that restrictions have been lifted it 

is time for people to come back to Mass 

unless they have some serious underly-

ing condition.  The dispensation from 

attending Mass was there for the time 

of the emergency. Joining Mass on 

webcam or TV is no replacement for coming to Mass, being part of the 

praying community and receiving Holy Communion. The responsibility to 

attend Mass is still there for all who are fit and able.  Welcome back. 



 Prayer for the Synod 
 

We stand before You, Holy Spirit,                  

as we gather together in Your name.  
  

With You alone to guide us,  

make Yourself at home in our hearts;  

Teach us the way we must go  

and how we are to pursue it. 
 

We are weak and sinful; 

do not let us promote disorder. 

Do not let ignorance lead us down the wrong 

path nor partiality influence our actions. 
  

Let us find in You our unity 

so that we may journey 

together to eternal life 

and not stray from the way of truth 

and what is right. 

 All this we ask of You, 

who are at work in every place and time, 

in the communion of the Father and the Son, 

forever and ever. 

Amen. 

 

The objective of the 

current Synod is to 

listen, as the entire 

People of God, to 

what the Holy Spirit 

is saying to the 

Church. We do so by listening together to the 

Word of God in Scripture and the living Tra-

dition of the Church, and then by listening to 

one another, and especially to those at the 

margins, discerning the signs of the times.  

(Vademecum 1.3) 

Parish Pastoral Council Bishop Deenihan is establishing new structures for 

Parish Pastoral Councils and has asked parishes who are in the process of setting 

up Parish Councils to  wait until a Diocesan Council is established and the new 

norms for Parish Councils are established. So I am afraid we will have to stall our 

process again and await word from the Diocesan Office on what procedures to 

follow. Thanks to all who allowed their names to go forward. 

We will start the process again in due course. 

Charity Shop is open.  The new opening hours are Tuesday to Saturday 10am — 5pm 
There is a great selection of new stock and a great stock of men’s clothing. Plenty of bric-
a-brac.  All are welcome. You can contact the shop if you have items for the shop.  

Congratulations to the young people in Sixth Class  in both schools who are re-

ceiving Confirmation  on Tuesday 8th February. Thanks to Mr. Seery and Ms 

McNally who have prepared them for the Sacrament.  Thanks to the parents 

who prayed with their children and brought them to Mass. 

We have Confessions  every Saturday from 11—12 noon in St. James’ Church. If 

you wish you can make an appointment  to receive the Sacrament of                  

Reconciliation at another time.  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament every Monday after 9.30 a.m. Mass until       

11 a.m. in St James’ Church.   Friday 7– 8.30 p.m. in Rahugh with Mass at 7.30pm 

Friday 11th is the Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes, and World Day for the Sick. 

Those who would like to receive the Anointing of the Sick can do so at the  

9.30 a.m  Mass in St. James’ or the 7.30 p.m. Mass in Rahugh. 


